
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1115 
 

Asked on Tuesday, 25 October 2022 
 
 
MR T MANDER ASKED THE MINISTER FOR COMMUNITIES AND HOUSING, 
MINISTER FOR DIGITAL ECONOMY AND MINISTER FOR THE ARTS (HON L 
ENOCH)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Minister's public statement on 19 October 2022 that ‘in seven 
years, we have constructed more than 4,000 social homes’— 
Will the Minister provide a breakdown of the number of social homes delivered by 
each calendar year? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
From 1 July 2015, the Department of Communities, Housing and Digital Economy 
has successfully achieved delivery of more than 4000 social homes. These have been 
delivered through both Capital Works and Capital Grants including 
department-delivered projects and through partnerships with Registered Community 
Housing Providers, community organisations and Aboriginal and Torres Strait 
Islander councils. 
 
From 1 July 2015 until 31 December 2015 there were 150 dwellings delivered; in  
2016, 518 dwellings were delivered; in 2017, 548 dwellings were delivered; in 2018, 
670 dwellings were delivered; in 2019, 592 dwellings were delivered; in 2020, 574 
dwellings were delivered; in 2021, 642 dwellings were delivered and from 1 January 
2022 until 6 October 2022, 346 dwellings were delivered.  
 
This brought the total number of new social housing dwellings delivered from 
1 July 2015 until 6 October 2022 to 4040. 
 
 


